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1. Progress report 

• BMV is available for batch interface testing with 
providers as of December 1

• Distributed enrollment and implementation 
materials to Service Providers

• Began processing MOUS and enrollment 
applications from providers

• Wrapping up internal user testing

• Gearing up to train staff



2.  Pilot Proposal Update

• Presented a proposal for piloting with providers 
and lenders at our last meeting in November

• BMV has since been in communication with 
Service Providers about the pilot and their 
development schedules

• We are updating the proposal based on those 
conversations



2. Pilot Proposal : What

• Requiring each service provider to do a 
one-month pilot after they have completed 
testing

• Asking providers to enroll 4 pilot lenders 
who meet our monthly volume criterion

• Received a lot of feedback on 
criterion—team will review and follow 
up after holidays

• Successful completion = batch transactions 
consistent

Providers Lenders

• Providers will enroll lenders from their 
client pool

• We have requested providers to include 
at least one ME lender in the pilot

• We have some candidates from 
providers



2. Pilot Proposal: Timeline
• Our providers estimate beginning testing between late January 

and early March

• Once providers complete testing we can move towards bringing 
lienholders into the program

• At the moment, our timeline for the pilot is fluid

• BMV will communicate details about the pilot launch to our 
stakeholders—including the working group, dealerships, and 
lenders—in a timely fashion

• You can also refer people to elt.bmv@maine.gov or our website. 

mailto:elt.bmv@maine.gov
https://www.maine.gov/sos/bmv/titles/elt/


• Lenders are eager to know who the state’s approved 
providers are

• We will make this information available on the 
website as providers complete testing

• Expect to share in late Q1 or early Q2 (late winter 
or spring)

3. Key Information for Stakeholders



3. Key Info for Stakeholders (cont)

• Dealers and lenders may be expecting a list of 
Lienholder Identification Numbers in late January

• We expect to post this list to late Q1 or early Q2 (late 
winter or spring)

• They should leave the Lienholder Identification 
Number fields blank on title applications until the list 
is available on the website



3. Key Info for Stakeholders (cont)

• Some additional items:

• We still want dealers and lenders to switch over to 
the new title application (MVT-2) in January, if they 
have not already

• We are planning to offer our ELT trainings for 
dealers and lenders again in the new year

• We will make a sign-up form available on our 
website.
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